FAQ
I haven’t played lacrosse before, but am interested in playing.  Is prior experience needed?
Lacrosse is the fastest growing sport in our country and so there are many people just learning the sport.  The Warriors goal is to foster the development of our players by teaching lacrosse to youth in our community. Toward this goal there are no tryouts or cuts.  We encourage our young athletes to reach their greatest potential both on and off the field by creating a fun, educational and competitive lacrosse experience. Everyone is welcome to join in the sport with us and if you’ve never tried it before we occasionally organize clinics and “try lacrosse” events.  If you don’t know a player to try it out with now, drop us an email and we’ll see if we can get you connected.
When is the spring season?
Our main season is in the spring from mid-March to early June.  We also have coordinated activities in the fall, winter, and summer such as clinics or tournaments for those interested in playing during the off-season. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]What teams do the Warriors play?
Our teams are part of the Central Illinois Lacrosse Association (CILAX) and we play teams in Morton, Washington, Peoria, Springfield, Champaign, Dunlap, and Belleville, but this varies by age levels. Our opponents are almost all within a 1-hour drive of Bloomington-Normal with the exception of an occasional tournament.
What ages can play lacrosse?
Boy's youth teams are U8, U10, U12, and U14 and follow US Lacrosse age guidelines.  The Boy’s High School team is for 9th-12th grade.  Girls’ team includes Jr. Warriors 2nd – 4th grade, youth 5th – 8th grade, and high school is 9th-12th grade.  

When and where are practices and games?
Practice days/times vary by age level on weeknights and games are planned for Saturdays.  Home games are at Kingsley Jr. High or Ewing Park II and directions to these parks is listed on the fields tab of this site.  We also participate in a few tournaments during the season which are often in the Peoria area.

How do I sign-up?
Registration is online at www.bnwarriors.com and follow the registration tab.  

Why do I need a US Lacrosse Membership?
Every player is required to have a current US Lacrosse membership to be on the field as our insurance and many other benefits and grants are provided to our organization by US Lacrosse, and 100% participation is needed to receive these benefits.  

What equipment is required?
The equipment for the sport is listed on the web site and for our players safety all required equipment must be on to participate in practices or games. You can buy equipment starter packages reasonably, and we have also established rental programs for those interested.  The BN Warriors will have Boys and Girls equipment available.  When you register, you will have the opportunity to rent equipment for a small fee and deposit.

I’m interested in helping out the club, how do I get involved?
There are many activities to help with such as helping coaches coordinate their teams.  Also, on game days we need timekeepers, scorekeepers, and other assistance.  Also, as we grow we continue to need more coaches.  If you are interested in helping, reach out to Board members, Coaches, or contact us by email at BNWarriors@gmail.com.
 
